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2nd November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I am sure that you will all have seen the Prime Minister’s announcement on Saturday regarding the 
lockdown starting on Thursday 5th November. 

 

We are awaiting further guidance regarding schools; there has been none released so far. The 
school therefore will continue to operate as normal. 

 

Drop off and pick up will continue to be the same times and arrangements as previously. Please do 
use the correct gates for entering and exiting as we have a one-way system in place and everyone 
coming onto site and on the pavements outside the school must abide by the social distancing 
guidelines. Additionally, we now ask for any parents and carers coming onto site to wear a 
facemask at all times on the playgrounds and at the entrances/exits during drop off and pick 
up. There are medical conditions that prevent some people wearing masks, please be respectful of 
this. 

 

If children are waiting on the playgrounds for siblings, they need to stand and wait rather than running 
around playing. 

 

Please do support us in trying to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

E J Savage 

Headteacher 

 


